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Absolutely no to more politicians not knowing or caring enough for the people of 

Oregon. No more taxation. We need LESS taxation. Our money isn’t spent wisely as 

it is and the democratic super majority shows nothing but hate a disregard for the 

working class of Oregon.  

No new taxes 

No to taxes on beer, wine a cider. 

No to democrats and their hatred towards Oregonians. 

Enough. 


